

Submission to the review of alcohol



Inbox

As someone who frequently visits Potts Point I have seen alcohol related violence and antisocial behaviour first hand. I often travel through Kings Cross. I lost a dear friend who was fatally assaulted by an alcohol affected assailant.

Lives have been saved as a result of the new alcohol laws and I have noticed a decrease in alcohol related anti-social behaviour and violence since the new laws were introduced. I urge you to keep the laws in place to protect the greater community.

Regards,

Scott Goddard

Community supporter